
Long	Beach	Land	Conservation	Committee		
May 6, 2020 
 
Attendees: 
Annabelle Juhasz 
David Hoppe 
Paul Fithian 
Joy Schmitt 
Martha Maust 
Rachel Stadler 
Marilyn Jones 
Becky Lempa 
 
Meeting called to order by chair person Annabelle Juhasz at 4PM 
 
Minutes from previous meeting approved. 
 
Funding for Humane Wildlife Center which will bring animals to Long Beach for children was 
approved for $150 by the town council.  HWC is currently not doing any events until 
September.  So event will be postponed until safety can be ensured.  Permission will need to be 
obtained from the town clerk for this event and Rachel has agreed to be responsible for obtaining 
that permission when HWC and the town of Long Beach deem that it can be done safely. 
 
The tree ordinance is currently before the town council, so we are waiting for any changes they 
may make. 
 
Michigan City Tree Board is giving away bare root trees to the public at Michigan City Town Hall 
on Saturday.  Martha will obtain further information about the exact time and pass it on to the 
town clerk who can distribute to the residents of the town.  The native trees that will be available 
are Shagbark Hickory, Chestnut Oak, Silky Dogwood, and Black Cherry. 
 
The next meeting is planned for June 3rd at 4pm.  It will be conducted via Zoom and the public is 
welcome to attend.  Meeting # is 451-213-3943, and the password is hobiemom. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Martha Maust 
 
	


